Jonatsan R Tuompson
Executive Director and CEQ

NATIONAL SHERIFFS’ ASSOCIATION

August 23, 2019

Sheriff Frank A. Reynolds
Cherokee County Sheriff’'s Office
498 Chattin Dr.

Canton, GA 30115-8249

Dear Sheriff Reynolds:

Congratulations to you and your staff on achieving “Triple Crown status”
with the National Sheriffs’ Association. You are one of only 46 sheriffs’ offices (a
total of 65 awards) in the United States to have attained this status.

Only by attaining simultaneous accreditation through the Commission on
Accreditation for Law Enforcement (CALEA); the Commission on Accreditation
for Corrections (CAC) of the American Correctional Association (ACA); and, the
National Commission on Correctional Health Care (NCCHA) does a sheriff’s
office receive this most prestigious award.

The Cherokee County Sheriff’s Office will be recognized as a recipient of this
award and will be presented with the “Triple Crown” plaque at the General
Session at the National Sheriffs’ Association’s Annual Education and
Technology Expo, in Tampa, FL, on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 in the Ballroom
of the Tampa Convention Center.

Once again, on behalf of the members of the National Sheriffs’ Association,
please accept our congratulations on this achievement.

Mos erely

Jongthdn F. Thompson
ExedytivQ Director and CEO

Copy to Captain Charles McMahan, MPSA

1450 Duke St. + Alexandria, VA 22314 - 703.836.7827 phone + 703.683.6541 fax » www.sheriffs.org * jfthompson ysheriffs.org



